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         Our Ref.: 15/02483-4 Date: 26 June 2024 
 

Termination of Collaboration Agreement with the University of Haifa 

 

Dear Prof. Yori Gidron, 

 

I am writing on behalf of the University of Stavanger (UiS) to formally notify you of our decision to terminate 
the institutional collaboration agreement with the University of Haifa. 

As you may be aware of, the UiS Board of Directors recently (6th of June 2024) made a unanimous decision 
to end all institutional cooperation with Israeli universities due to the ongoing and flagrant violations of 
international law in Gaza. Our commitment to help uphold human rights has led the UiS Board of Directors 
to take this step. 

Consequently, UiS will no longer engage in any joint projects on an institutional level with the University of 
Haifa. Furthermore, we will refrain from entering into new agreements with any Israeli institutions during 
the on-going war in Gaza. 

 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Prof. Eldar Søreide Magdalena Brekke 
Dean of the Faculty of Health Sciences International Coordinator 

 
Official in charge: Magdalena Maria Brekke, phone.:51833060 
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